
LEGAL NOTICE 
CITY OF NORTH TONAWANDA 

Local Law 2021-2 
Local Law Chapter 42 
Flood Hazard Areas 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the 
Common Council in the Common Council Chambers at City Hall, 216 
Payne Avenue, North Tonawanda, NY at 6:00P.M. on Tuesday, April 
27, 2021, to review the change in local law 2012-2 Chapter 42 Flood 
Hazard Areas. Citizens attending the hearing have a right to provide 
written or oral comments and ask questions concerning the law. 
 
A copy of the entire Local Law 2021-2 is on file at the City Clerk-
Treasurer’s Office and City Web site www.northtonawanda.org to be 
inspected by any interested citizen from 8:30A.M. until 4:30P.M., 
commencing on April 14, 2021. 
 
The local law 2012-2 Chapter 42 Flood Hazard Areas will be held 
Tuesday, April 27, 2021 at 6:00P.M. 
 
Donna L. Braun, City Clerk-Treasurer 
Chelsea L. Spahr, City Engineer 


